
Stock Exchange Announcement 
 
 
 
Total Produce plc, which demerged from Fyffes plc on 30 December 2006, will be 
announcing its preliminary full-year results as a stand-alone entity for the year 31 
December 2006 on Thursday, 29 March 2007. 
 
Fyffes plc has already announced that it is issuing its preliminary results for the year 
ended 31 December 2006 on Friday, 23 March 2007, which will include the trading 
results of Total Produce plc for the same period. 
 
Fyffes plc has also announced that its preliminary results will be available on the 
company website www.fyffes.com. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Brian Bell, Wilson Hartnell PR 
Tel: +353-1-669 0030 
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